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1205 Pendleton Street 
Columbia 29201

December 29, 2014

Ms. Heather Gale
Assignment Editor
WPDE NewsChannel 15
10 University Boulevard 
Conway, South Carolina 29526

Dear Ms. Gale,

Our office received your request for “the letter that was sent to the S.C. Governor’s Office as a 
complain[t] about the abuse of a vulnerable adult [John Christopher Smith] in Conway.”

Our office does not possess any records responsive to your request. The Lt. Governor’s Office 
on Aging may possess records related to your request and can be reached at 1301 Gervais Street, 
Suite 350; Columbia, South Carolina 29201.

Sincerely,

Rebecca Schimsa 
Deputy Legal Counsel


